
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

GEELONG, 9 October 2014    
  

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
 

NO. 170-14  
                                                                    

PORT OF GEELONG 
 

NEW DECLARED WATER DEPTH FOR CQN4  
 

 
 
Date:    9 October 2014. 
 
 

      Previous Notices:       NTM 131(T)-14 refers. 
 
 

 Details: Dredging works at Corio Quay North No 4 (CQN4) and approaches 
has now been completed. The area dredged to 12.3 meters is 
indicated in the attached diagram. The revised declared depth at 
Corio Quay North No 4 and adjoining waters is 12.3 meters at chart 
datum, maximum draft 11.7 meters. All other Corio Quay wharfs 
(Corio South, Corio North 1, 2 and 3) remain declared as 11.0 meters 
depth at chart datum and maximum draft 10.5 meters. 

                                       
 

Charts & Attached diagram (in colour), Aus 153,157, Port Waters of Geelong, 
Publications Operating Handbook Page 40. 
Affected: 
  
 
Further Notice:    Further Notice will not be issued. 

  
 
 

CAPTAIN DILIP ABRAHAM 
HARBOUR MASTER 
PORT OF GEELONG 
 

 
 
 
 
 
          Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Victorian Regional Channels Authority website www.regionalchannels.vic.gov.au 
 

http://www.regionalchannels.vic.gov.au/
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